
 

 
 
 

 April 22, 2021 
 

Hello Everyone; 
 
Our last shoot was a Woodswalk that 17 shooters came out for. The weather was 
much better that yesterday was!!  Thanks to Bob Hurlburt for getting that setup. Ken 
Netting made it into the Hall of Shame, Gary Bevard was the Top Gun. Sis brought 
some goodies; I think my sugar level just got back down to normal yesterday, thanks 
Sis! 
We will pick a free shooter for the next shoot (that tradition will continue, we just 
forgot to pick a lucky shooter). 
We did get the target racks patched back up. The metal clips are hard to find in 5/8” 
size, so we  put up some vinyl “J” channel to see how that works. 
I’m not sure if they still make the black construction boards that we have used to 
staple targets to. If anyone has seen it, please let me know so we can get a few 
sheets. If we can’t’ get that, we’ll have to use cardboard, which probably would be 
fine. 
 
Dave Nunes and Bill Grubaugh covered the club for the Pheasants Forever Kids Day, 
thanks much, they fired about 125 shots. 
 
Our next shoot is on Sunday May 2nd, Ron Goudy will host a Paper Shoot. Starts at 
11:00 
 
May 15th and 16th the New Frontiersmen have their Woodswalk. 
 
 
Hope to see you at the range!  
Mark Hazel 
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